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27/05/2024  21:06:282024/0993/P OBJ David Chadwick The Phoenix Garden is a unique and priceless space in an area of London with very few green spaces. This is 

not just a treasured haven for a great many visitors, just spending a few minutes in this space it becomes 

immediately clear how much of a haven for nature it is. This development would reduce light reaching the 

Phoenix Garden to such an extent that the number of viable flowering plant species would be drastically 

reduced, in turn reducing the number of pollinating insects and by extension, birds and bats. This dramatic 

reduction in biodiversity surely does not fit with Camden Council's Biodiversity Strategy?

The Phoenix Garden is a resource and refuge well worth protecting and any Council with conscience would 

not hesitate to deny this planning permission.

25/05/2024  11:39:172024/0993/P OBJ Lisa de Rosenborg I'm all for refurbishment of existing venues, but to build higher these days in such a congested and historical 

area, and do anything that would jeopardise the existing Phoenix Garden is truly destructive. Why do anything 

that would negatively affect the only remaining natural garden site built after World War II. I am shocked that 

the others have all been destroyed and that this is the only remaining garden. These were constructed as 

green spaces for people, havens from the pollution and construction which takes up most of city space. These 

spaces should be safeguarded and nurtured, and invested in. I cannot believe Campden Council does not 

contribute towards these gardens and that the gardens have to even turn to the public for help. The Phoenix 

Garden brings solace and enjoyment to the public who depend on it. Here we speak of mental health all the 

time, and we are about to annihilate a place that naturally improves people's mental health...this would be 

catastrophic in such a gas-filled, noisy, populated hub, with its little oasis for wildlife and human life.

27/05/2024  10:25:412024/0993/P SUPPRT Lauren This is a really exciting plan for the space & the area - hope it goes ahead & can’t wait to see the results.
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